
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES-WORK STUDY SESSION 
 
 

Regularly Scheduled for: 
 

Monday, December 1, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 

Has been cancelled due to lack of agenda 
 

 

The Board of Trustees Meeting will be held on its scheduled 
date of December 2, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
The next regularly scheduled Board of Trustees-Work Study 
Session will be held December 15, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. in the 

Sheldon Room. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, reasonable accommodations will be made 
with advance notice 

Posted Tuesday November 25, 2014 2:00 p.m. 


